From: Rex McGill

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
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Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 4:18:34 PM

The Buffalo river area is a national treasure. It is the source of great pleasure for people from all
over the central USA. If you would take into consideration that that area has as many underground
caves as anywhere in the country. The ozarks are cave central for the USA.

It makes no sense to have a hog factory this close to the Buffalo river. The potential run off is not
worth the risk to the Buffalo river. To allow hog waste anywhere near this Karst area is in sane.
Please do what is right and reject the permit for this hog farm. If the owners need to be
compensated | would pledge to help raise money for this cause. | would support a tax payer buy
out of the farm.

Please help save the Buffalo river.
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